
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

A reminder that tickets are available for the Bishop Wordsworth's School and South Wilts Grammar School 
production of 'The Three Musketeers' which will take place at Studio Theatre, Ashley Road, Salisbury on 
Wednesday 8, Thursday 9 and Friday 10 November at 7pm.  
 
Tickets are on sale at £12 (adults) and £6 (concessions) and are available from the school. 
 
Payment may be made in two ways: 
 
On-line Payment: via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 
Debit/Credit card: Telephone Finance Office 01722 333851 ext 260 
 
Tickets can be collected from the Finance Office or on the door. 
 
I do hope that you will be able to come and enjoy this excellent play and give your support to the students. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mel Gordon 
Head of Drama 
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